
"Comparing the Quality of
Maryland HMOs: A Guide for
State Employees" was developed

by the Maryland Health Care
Commission in 1998. The follow-

ing is an example of a personal
worksheet designed to help a
consumer make an informed
choice. You may reach the
Maryland Health CareCommission atwww.mhcc.state.md.us.




